
Thank you to everybody
that completed our North
East & North Cumbria
Radiology staff survey
designed to understand
your experience and
opinions on research
within your Radiology role.
We had an overwhelming
number of responses. We
will now be analysing the
results to help us
understand what work
needs doing across our
region to support our
workforce with research.
We will keep you posted!
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mONTH IN A MINUTE

Welcome to our second newsletter - October has been a
busy month! 

It has been great to meet some of our Radiology colleagues
through our lunch time learn sessions and different events
across our region. We have celebrated AHP workforce week -
a chance for us to highlight the important work of our
Radiology workforce. We have also been busy working on our
regional staff survey results - keep your eyes peeled!

Our first lunch time learn drop-in session
 Thank you, South Tees!

Thank you to James Cook Hospital for hosting our first lunch
time learn drop-in session! We hope you learnt something
beneficial which inspired you and your research journey.

Please get in touch if you would like to have a chat with us or if
you want to organise a drop in session at your Trust. We can

provide research training, information and offer advice to
anybody wanting to start out in research and/or develop their

skills. 



We were kindly invited to present at
the AHP Spotlight and Celebration

event at Newcastle Hospitals. A
morning of inspiring speakers and

celebratory awards for our well
deserving AHP workforce! It was great

to hear how AHP’s have developed
and undertook research in their

clinical roles. We presented our work
on our aims of embedding Radiology

research into clinical practice, and our
current and ongoing strategies to

achieve this. 

Gemma Walsh works as a MRI Radiographer at Gateshead
Health NHS Foundation Trust, and has also just commenced her

PhD studies funded by a College of Radiographers Industry
Partnerships Scheme (CORIPS) Research Grant, led by the
research team at City St George’s, University of London.

Gemma recently travelled to Pisa for the EuSoMII annual
conference to present her PhD project titled (pictured above),

‘R-AI-diographers: a European survey to explore perceived
impact of AI on professional identity, careers, and roles of
radiographers’. The project won the European Congress of

Radiology (ECR) 2024 Best Radiographer Abstract Award. Well
done, Gemma!

Email us!
georgia.williams11@nhs.net 

clare.moody1@nhs.net

Celebrating our AHP
Workforce!

 

School careers event 
Promoting Radiology and research

Clare Moody and Jen Vineburg pictured above at a
school in Morpeth to promote Radiology as a career

at an annual careers event, and to highlight how
research can be involved in Radiology clinical

practice. We hope to have inspired some of our next
generation!

Staff Spotlight Story - 
Gemma Walsh

MRI Radiographer/PhD researcher, Gateshead Health NHS FT 

Upcoming
events!

Check out upcoming events
and training on our ‘Events’
section of our NHS Futures
page. There is lots going on

throughout November &
December!


